
 

 

  

  

Florida CPA Continuing Education  

Reporting Deadline Extended 

 
 
COVID-19 UPDATE (May 26, 2020) 
 

The Florida Board of Accountancy approved emergency rule 61H1ER20-5 at its meeting on 
May 15, 2020. The emergency rule waived the additional continuing education hours required 
when a current active CPA uses the automatic extension process. This effectively moved the 
June 30, 2020 deadline for completing continuing education requirements to December 31, 
2020 with no additional hours required. 
 

Click here for more information.  
 

 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.myfloridalicense.com%2FDBPR%2Fcertified-public-accounting%2F&data=01%7C01%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7C97635112cc8041133bca08d807197a41%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0&sdata=%2BAvpC8TQshic2N8BHRIA%2FKFXisinH747YXi6CV5JfYY%3D&reserved=0

